
STUDENT BULLETIN 
September 27, '77

ANNUAL P.R. SING - Thursday evening, September 29, 7:00 p.m. All five summer travel 
teams will participate. It might be wise to come a little early to get a good seat!

OPPORTUNITY FOR MINISTRY - Do you feel God. leading you into the music ministry? If 
you do, then I am in need of your talent. We are forming a gospel group and need a 
lead guitarist, bass player, drummer and girl singer! Please call George at 822-7968,

NEW DINNER HOUR - Effective immediately, the evening meal will be served from 5 J00 p.m, 
to 6":3*0 p.m. RATHER than from 5-‘30 p.m. to 6:30 p.m. Thank you!

PLEASE DO NOT WALK ON THE LAWN IN FRONT OF TEE ADMINISTRATION BUILDING.

PARKING - It is required of all students enrolled at Northwest College that they park 
on college property and not in the adjacent area. This is an agreement with theCity 
of Kirkland in connection with the special use permit for the Northwest College zoned 
as a residential area. It is imperative because of our commitment to the City that 
students attending school park on campus. Thanks for your cooperation.

NOTICE! I!! The YELLOW PARKING LOT BEHIND THE CHAPEL, is rand ora parking. Anyone with 
a yellow .sticker may park anywhere behind the Chapel. If you have questions, please 
see the Dean of Students Office.

EUANGELISM MIG - The Evangelism MIG will be going to Seattle Center this Friday,
Sept. 30« Please meet in the SUB Chapel at 6:30 p.m. Also, we need people to drive 
the vans. You must have an intermediate or chauffers license. If you are able to 
drive (WE NEED DRIVERS!!!!) please contact Lane Stockeland, Box 1224 or 885-21̂ 9*
CARPOOL FROM SEATTLE L Please contact Becky Haliem at 682-1822. Thank you!

- Please contact Philip Peris on at 5^+2-2535 • Thanks!
FOR SALE - (1) Console stereo - Aty/FM Radio - See Mr. Johnson.

(2) 69 Firebird - 2 door, 350 automatic, power steering, power brakes, 
vinal roof, air shocks; Good shape. $1200. Contact Dale Warren at 

* 285-573^ evenings.

CHOIR MEMBERS - All students who would like to participate as a choir member in a 
church music recital please contact Mr. White in A-7 as soon as possible.

A NOTE FROM THE CAMPUS MAILMAN (your friend and mine, Duane Kirkwood!) PLEASE 
HAVE YOUR FRIENDS,"ETC. PUT YOUR ROOM #, OFF-CAMPUS BOX #, ETC. ON ALL IN-COMING 
MAIL. Thanks! .

ATTENTION: Karisma (Publications Workshop 291) will meet every Tuesday at 2:30 in
S-15 (ASB Office). Students can receive credit toward Language Arts requirement if 
enrolled in this course.


